
COVID-19 MESSAGE FROM ACORN LIFE DAC

We are monitoring the situation closely and we have contingency plans in 
place in the event that we face disruption.

The safety and welfare of our staff, advisors and clients is our priority 
at all times. We have provided guidance, in line with WHO and HSE 
recommendations, for all our staff and advisors. This includes guidance 
on protective healthcare and travel advice. We also have the appropriate 
hygiene and cleaning procedures deployed in all our offices.

Customers should contact us if they need assistance as we have dedicated 
supports in place to help. 

We are also working closely with our other group company Acorn Insurance
(Telephone 1890 800 222) to best manage the provision of insurance
services if the situation escalates.

Stay safe and take care

Date 13th March 2020

Telephone 1800 446 446 or Email info@acornlife.ie

The HSE and WHO information and guidelines are available at 
www.hse.ie / www.who.int

https://www.acornlife.ie/contact-us.html

